
Subject: 2018.05.31 1045 Olive Correspondence
From: Alejandro Huerta <alejandro.huerta@lacity.org>
Date: 5/31/2018, 5:32 PM
To: Shawn Kuk <shawn.kuk@lacity.org>
CC: Cassie Truong <cassie.truong@lacity.org>

Dear Shawn:

Sorry for the delayed response. I was on vacation. The proposed TFAR payment is in the
attached TFAR application. I also attached the MLUPA. Click here for the project
description found in the Initial Study. For your information, this project is also
an Environmental Leadership Development Project (ELDP). Click here for more
information on that.

Sincerely,

Alejandro A. Huerta
Planning Department
221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
(213) 847-3674

On Wed, May 23, 2018 at 6:04 PM, Shawn Kuk <shawn.kuk@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Alejandro,

Can you please confirm the current TFAR payment breakdown for this project? Also, if
you can forward digital copies of the MLUPA, project description, and TFAR application,
that'd be super helpful considering you guys are all the way over at Fig Plaza now...ugh.
Thank you in advance! 

Shawn Kuk
Planning Director

200 N. Spring St | Room 465 
Los Angeles, CA 90012
(213) 473-5962 office | (213) 847-0680 fax
shawn.kuk@lacity.org

For regular updates and to sign up for our E-NewsleƩer, please visit our updated Jose Huizar CD 14 website.  Click on the icons below to



follow us on TwiƩer, Facebook, and YouTube

Attachments:

ApplicaƟon.pdf 4.9 MB

TFAR.pdf 638 KB










































